

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

November 2023

Dear Year 5 and 6 Parents and Carers

This year our children have been invited once again to perform in the 'Lighting of the Christmas Tree' concert at Saltford Hall. This will give the children the opportunity to perform a variety of Christmas songs, carols and poems that they have learnt at school. The concert also includes performances from Saltford Village Choir, and this year the choir and school are performing a joint item.

This event is organised by Saltford Community Association and is also attended by villagers who do not have children at the school. It is a lovely opportunity for the children to perform and be involved in a community event. For our Year Six it is their final year at Saltford School and we would appreciate their participation in this event. It is a large hall therefore it is lovely for Year Five to take part in this also.

The concert will be held on Thursday 7th December at 7.00pm. The children should meet in the Avon Room in Saltford Hall at 6.45pm, wearing school uniform and smart shoes.

They will be given refreshments after the concert. Please arrange to collect your child from the Avon Room at approximately 8.00pm. We also hope you will be able to attend this special community event and see your child perform. I will let you know the arrangements for this – tickets are free and in the past parents have brought along grandparents etc as the Hall can accommodate a large audience.

Please could you complete the Microsoft Form <u>here</u> to confirm if your child is able to participate by Monday 13th November.

Yours sincerely

D. E. Sage

Mrs D Sage Headteacher

